
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Royal News 

 

Friday 14th July 2023 

Mrs K Jefferson 

Head Teacher 

The Year 6 leavers' Royal's Got Talent event last night, was a truly special and emotional evening. The 

confidence displayed by the pupils was remarkable to witness. It's incredible to see young individuals 

showcase their talents in various fields such as comedy, poetry, music, sports, singing, magic, and more. 

Events like these not only entertain but also create an opportunity for everyone to come together, share 

laughter, and create cherished memories. It's natural to experience a mix of emotions during such occasions, 

and shedding a tear or two reflects the depth of connection and pride we feel for our pupils. 

Witnessing their growth and transformation into talented and self-assured young individuals has been a 

privilege. As they embark on the next stage of their educational journey, it's important to encourage them to 

embrace new challenges, aim for their goals, and most importantly, believe in themselves. 

 

Other events include the graduation of our Year 3-6 pupils from the Children's University! The sight of all the 

pupils crossing the Penn Road in their hats and gowns was truly spectacular and a moment of pride for 

everyone involved. The Children's University provides a platform for students to develop their wider curricular 

skills through participation in both external and internal clubs. The fact that many pupils are able to access 

over 70 clubs regularly speaks volumes about the diverse opportunities available at our school. Such clubs 

not only enhance their learning experiences but also allow them to explore different interests and talents. 

 

It's important to acknowledge the efforts of Mr Berry for collating the hours and organising the graduation 

event. The fact that the Children's University had to create a new award to reflect the number of hours the 

pupils have achieved demonstrates the exceptional level of participation and commitment from our pupils. 

This is truly an impressive feat. 

 

Lastly, thank you to all who attended the Parent’s Open Evening event and took the time to share in the 

learning of the pupils. Your presence and support make a significant difference in your child's education. 

Together, as a community, we can empower and encourage our pupils to reach their full potential. 

 

As the summer break approaches, I hope you have the chance to engage in activities that bring you joy and 

happiness. Whether you're traveling, exploring new hobbies, spending time outdoors, or time spent with loved 

ones, may it be a time of rest and rejuvenation. 

 

Once again, enjoy your summer break, and I look forward to reconnecting with you all in September for another 

enriching and fulfilling year of learning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Any families who would like support from the 

Community Food Project, please contact 

kcooper@theroyal.school 

 

 

Food Community Project  

 

 

• Tuesday 18th July school closes and re-opens 

Wednesday 6th September 2023 

 

 

 

Dates for Diary 

mailto:kcooper@theroyal.school


 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS2 Outcomes 

 

I would like to share with you our fantastic KS2 results that were released this week. It's evident from the 

table and the comparison with national results that our school has performed exceptionally well. This 

achievement is a testament to the hard work, dedication, and support of both the students and the staff. 

The success of the students reflects their commitment to their education and the efforts they put into their 

studies. We are very proud of their accomplishments and the progress they have made. 

 

Subject The Royal School National Difference 

Reading 86% 73% +13% 

Writing 82% 71% +11% 

Grammar, Punctuation & Spelling 88% 72% +16% 

Maths 84% 73% +11% 

Reading, Writing and Maths 

combined 

76% 59% +17% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• On Tuesday 18th July 2023, there will be no 

after school activities or prep. All children to be 

collected at the end of the normal school day. 

Any collections after 4pm will incur a flat fee 

charge of £15.00. 

 

• Please remember to update the school with 

any new addresses or contact details before 

the children return to school in September. 

 

• All outstanding balances on your school 

gateway app to be cleared before the end of 

the term.  

 

• All medications including epi-pens to be 

collected from school reception. Please ensure 

these are replaced at the beginning of next 

term. 

 

• Message to Yr. 5/6 parents – Whilst we 

encourage independence, can we ensure that 

children are not left unsupervised by the 

Dartmouth gate in a morning for long periods of 

time. Currently there are a multiple number of 

children arriving early before the gate is open 

and we have concerns as the road is extremely 

busy at this time of day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Jonny O 5JE. Jonny plays for 

Bilston FC outside of school and won 3 awards, 

team player by the team, team player by 

management and U10’s player awards many 

congratulations. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

We are thrilled to share the tremendous success of our recent Royal Primary School Prize Day, which was truly 

an extraordinary event filled with joy, inspiration, and celebration. We were especially privileged to have guest 

speaker, Eva Abley, who left an indelible mark on our students, families, and staff. 

The Royal Prize Day 2023 

**Please click the link below 

should you wish to purchase a 

photo of the event** 

 

Gary Williams Photography 

https://gmw.gotphoto.co.uk 

 

 Password: 

RSPD23 

(this will expire at the 

beginning of September) 

 

Should you have any queries 

regarding the photographs 

please e-mail 

info@gmw.photography 

  

 

 

 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgmw.gotphoto.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cnb%40theroyal.school%7Cde8defee0add4b45eb7408db811b84b7%7C9ddd28e39b2949f88188d5c6528c0f4b%7C0%7C0%7C638245727418693676%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=sfnN3kKdh4YsrMNe5wt4A5AsPCK49AcqFdOQEVgk3is%3D&reserved=0
mailto:info@gmw.photography


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

  

 **Active** Number of students who 

have travelled to school walking, 

park and stride, cycling, public 

transport NOT travelled in a car.  

Sashrikant P-J 6AT 1039 hours 

Noah H 6EP 1154 hours 

Asiah T 6AT 1428 hours 

Rowan H 6AT 1761.5 hours 

Aniah N 6SM 1890 hours 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children’s University 2023 

Children's University held its annual graduation ceremony, commemorating the remarkable achievements and 

hard work of our dedicated students. The event was filled with a profound sense of pride as family members, 

teachers, and friends gathered to honour the graduates. Among the highlights of the day was the presentation 

of the Special Fellowship Award, a prestigious accolade awarded to a select few individuals who demonstrated 

exceptional commitment and dedication to their activities. Congratulations goes to the outstanding recipients of 

the Special Fellowship Award with Aniah totalling 1890 hours of activities! 

. 

**Please click the link below should 

you wish to purchase a photo of the 

event** 

 

Gary Williams Photography 

https://gmw.gotphoto.co.uk/login 

 

Passwords 

TRCU23_AM 

TRCU23_PM 

Should you have any queries 

regarding the photographs please 

e-mail info@gmw.photography 

 

Aniah N 6SM 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgmw.gotphoto.co.uk%2Flogin&data=05%7C01%7Cnb%40theroyal.school%7C6702a70c2b46444ad38408db82362f9f%7C9ddd28e39b2949f88188d5c6528c0f4b%7C0%7C0%7C638246941466365019%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=cY%2F78zmm11nEzIGuLf%2BaTBgUpIKk%2BG6xdtKyNgANXho%3D&reserved=0
mailto:info@gmw.photography


  

 

 

 

           

    

     

Rec Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Active 33% 

 

62% 63% 55% 59% 71% 89% 

    

 

This week’s Year Group winners are 

YEAR 6 

Individual class winners are 6SM 89% 

 

 

 

 

  

We are excited to introduce a fantastic opportunity exclusively to our Royal Parents/Carers. We understand 

that learning English can open doors to a brighter future for both you and your children. That's why we are 

thrilled to offer FREE adult English lessons just for parents like you! At The Royal, we believe in the power of 

education and the transformative impact it can have on individuals and their families. By equipping you with 

essential language skills, we aim to empower you to communicate confidently and actively engage in various 

aspects of life, be it career advancement, interacting with your child's school, or connecting with your 

community. 

Free Adult English Language Classes at The Royal 



 

  

 

 

  

Useful costcutter tips:- 

 

Breakfast at Home – click HERE for recipes, ideas, and top tips. 

 

As you know, for many parents and carers at our school, this summer will be more difficult than ever. From juggling 

childcare to coping with the cost-of-living crisis and searching for affordable ways to have fun, the pressures can 

really build up.  

 

Family Action are here to support families through the summer and all year long. Please call  FamilyLine, a free 

helpline that offers emotional support and practical guidance via telephone, text, email and live chat for all family 

members over the age of 18.  

 

Find out more https://www.family-action.org.uk/familyline Call: 0808 802 6666, Text: 07537 404282, Email: 

familyline@family-action.org.uk Live web chat: https://www.family-action.org.uk/familyline 

 

 

 

  

 

We love reading here at the Royal School and would love the children to continue their love of reading 

over the summer holidays. We will be giving out our first merits of the year to children that have 

completed the Summer Reading challenge 'Ready, Set, Read'. There are two ways to take part... You 

can earn stickers and a medal by taking part at your local library or you can sign up online for digital 

rewards at https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 

 

Which book will you read next? 

 

https://www.family-action.org.uk/what-we-do/children-families/food/breakfast-support/breakfast-at-home/
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsummerreadingchallenge.org.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cnb%40theroyal.school%7Ca2d6113d089a457b5b4408db843800ba%7C9ddd28e39b2949f88188d5c6528c0f4b%7C0%7C0%7C638249148287610763%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=CLECLNAVbXea2Sj5aVobVBQS9Lv4DgyqNQ9JAUUfmBg%3D&reserved=0


  

 

 

  



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sandringham 2nd 

Buckingham 3rd 

Balmoral 4th 

Windsor 1st 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
CBSO Notelets Concerts – The Wizard of Oz: 14th & 15th July 2023 

 

Join presenter Jane Wright and a 10-piece CBSO ensemble on a magical musical journey 

along the Yellow Brick Road, meeting many wonderful characters on the way. Help the 

Scarecrow find his brain, the Tin Man find his heart, and the Lion find his courage in this fun-

filled interactive performance inspired by The Wizard of Oz. 

  

Recommended for toddlers and young children. Babies under 9 months do not require a 

ticket.   

Join us for FREE craft activities up to an hour before each performance. 

  

Further info here: https://cbso.co.uk/events/notelets-wizard-of-oz 

 

 

 

 

Sporting Fixtures 

U11 Cricket Vs Hallfield 

 

Having lost the toss and put into bat The Royal were immediately 

under pressure from a very well drilled fielding side and some 

excellent bowling. Noah and Barney opened the batting superbly and 

did well to steal runs wherever possible, putting their side into a good 

position. Sadly, after Barney’s wicket was taken, The Royal suffered 

a bit of a batting collapse. Noah, held on and was finally dismissed 

for a very creditable 28 runs. Niall and Aryan batted well, but were 

dismissed quite cheaply. At the end of our 16 overs The Royal had 

accumulated 77 runs. 

 

The Hallfield batters were initially quite reserved and the superb 

opening bowling from Barney, who took the opening batter on the 

second ball, really gave them a reasons to be cautious. Unfortunately, 

despite some great spells of bowling, sloppy fielding allowed Hallfield 

to quickly accumulate enough runs to win the game. However, Noah 

and Shlomo must getting mention for taking a wicket each.  

 

Well done chaps it was a great game to watch. 

 

 

Housepoints 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcbso.co.uk%2Fevents%2Fnotelets-wizard-of-oz&data=05%7C01%7Cnb%40theroyal.school%7C73a166476cf3418d2f3008db7c63f974%7C9ddd28e39b2949f88188d5c6528c0f4b%7C0%7C0%7C638240541040817030%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WAlyrqCwOeSyxXiNGI7uXDDmEhxLNQ%2BfQuFvU2T9dFQ%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

On Thursday 6th July, we hosted our first Year 4-6 Sports Day 

at Aldersley stadium. The children performed brilliantly, and 

we saw many individual winners of events. Children had the 

option to compete in a choice of field events, including long 

jump, high jump, javelin and ball throw. They also selected 

track events, including 100m, 200m, 400m, 800m and relay. 

All children also took part in an inter-house dodgeball 

competition in their year groups.  

 

Thank you to the PTA for supporting the event and thank you 

to all our parent spectators. We hope you and the children 

enjoyed the day!  

 

 

Winners of KS2:  

1st Balmoral  

2nd Buckingham  

Joint 3rd Sandringham and Windsor   

 

Overall winners:  1st  Balmoral 

                            2nd  Windsor 

                            3rd Buckingham 

                            4th Sandringham 

  

 

 


